
STATE OF MINNESOTA




CITY OF ARLINGTON
COUNTY OF SIBLEY   
            PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

ON CHANGES TO CHAPTER 17 (FENCE) OF THE CITY CODE
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Arlington Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, July 7th, 2022. The meeting will be held at Arlington Community Center Chambers, 204 Shamrock Drive, Arlington, Minnesota, 55307.
PURPOSE

To consider changes to Chapter 17 (Fence) of the City Code.
At this meeting, the Planning and Zoning Commission will decide if the changes to the Chapter 17 (Fence) of the City Code will have a negative impact on the comprehensive plan. 
Any person desiring to comment on this matter is invited to do so in writing or orally at the time of the public hearing.  Inquires should be directed to the Planning and Zoning Administrator at 507-964-2378 during normal business hours. Written comments should be sent to the Planning and Zoning Administrator at 204 Shamrock Drive, Arlington, MN  55307.
Phil Mangis
Zoning Administrator 
204 Shamrock Drive 
Arlington, MN  55307
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